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All SLPS Schools and Offices Closed Monday, January 6, 2025 

 
St. Louis, MO – Due to the severe weather conditions our region is currently 
experiencing, all schools and offices in Saint Louis Public Schools will be closed 
tomorrow, Monday, January 6, 2025. This decision was made with the safety and 
well-being of our students, families, and staff as our top priority. 
 
This closure means there will be no in-person, virtual, or Alternative Methods of 
Instruction (AMI) activities. No classes will take place, and all district offices will 
remain closed for the day. Additionally, all extracurricular activities, including 
athletic practices and after-school programs, are canceled. 
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